
STATON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

School Organizational Team Minutes 

April 21, 2021 

The Staton Elementary School Organizational Team meeting was called to order at 3:31 pm on April 21, 2021. The 
meeting was held virtually on Google Meets. 

Members present: 

• Lindsay Tomlinson – Principal 
• Kim Crowe – Assistant Principal 
• Robert Hollowood, Science Teacher - Chair 
• Jennifer Katz, 4th Grade Teacher - Secretary 
• Julie Hosea, Office Manager 
• Leigh-Anne Mateyka, Parent  
• Shannan Ohlson, Parent 
• Brian Cook, Parent 

 
Members Absent: 

• Leigh-Anne Mateyka, Parent 
 
Item 2.1 The minutes from the meeting dated March 17, 2021 were presented and approved as presented. 
New Agenda Items were discussed as follows.  

Item 3.1 Status of Reopening Schools (Full time in person learning) 

• It is going very well. Students are back, happy, more students are returning now since the hybrid model. 83% 
of students are back full time. Luckily, we are fortunate with not many sicknesses. 

• Registration for the next school year is open so we can re-open full time in the fall.  

• SBAC testing went well. We were able to finish it in one week. We will continue to try to reduce it down to 
1-2 weeks instead of 6 weeks because it cuts down on schedule changes. It went smooth! 

Item 3.2 2021 – 2022 School Theme 

• Using the same theme “Anchored in Learning” for the next school year. That way we can really dig in to the 
theme, do a lot more with it and helps the PTO start planning.  

 

Item 4.0 General Discussion 

• CCSD Summer Acceleration Program- Month of June. Offered to all students K-5. We will offer it to our current Pre-K 
4 year old class to prepare them for kindergarten. Need the interest forms from students so administration can staff 
it. Summer learning will not be online with Chromebooks. Will be hands on, interventions, team building, projects.   

 
Item 5.0 Public Comment 

• Brian Cook- Are we going to meet in person for SOT or continue online Google Meet meetings? Lindsay 
Tomlinson- We cannot meet in person this year but will hopefully meet in person next year.  

 
Next meeting date: 5/19/21 at 3:31pm (via Google Meet) 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:45pm 


